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August 22, 1997

Mr. Brian P. Oliva, REHS, REA
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist
Environmental Health Services
Environmental Protection (LOP)

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Suite 250
Alameda, California 94502-6577

Subject: Addendum to Work Plan for Soil Sample Collection, dated July 22, 1997
Beacon Station No. 721
44 Lewelling Boulevard
San Lorenzo, California
Delta Project No. D093-936

Dear Mr. Oliva:

Pursuant to your letter to Ultramar, Inc. dated August 6, 1997, Delta Environmental Consultants, Inc.
(Delta), is submitting this letter as an addendum to Delta’s Work Plan for Soil Sample Collection, dated July
22, 1997. As requested in your letter, the laboratory analyses for the proposed soil sampling will include
screening for methyl tertiary butyl ether by EPA Method 8020.

If you have any questions or concemns regarding this addendum, please contact Keoni Almeida at (916) 638-
2085,

Sincerely,

DELTA

RONMENTAL CONSULTANTS, INC.
N '

Steven Meeks, P.E.
Project Engineer
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Charles Keoni Almeida
Project Manager

SWM (CL006.936)

cc.  Mr. Kevin Graves, California Regional Water Quality Control Board, San Francisco Region
Mr. Tom Peacock, Manager, LOP
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